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Events to remember:  
     

Term 1 2022  

Week 9 Friday 1st April Team Colours Day – fundraiser for our sponsor child   

Week 10     

Week 11 Friday 15th April  Good Friday    

Term 1 2022 

Week 1  Monday 2nd May School resumes   

 Thursday 5th May Mother’s Day Stall   

Dear families, 

I once again thank you all for the resilience with updates and communications from and to the school.  
As I sent out on Tuesday 29th March via seesaw to all classes, we have been guided to maintain existing settings of 
covid safe measures until the end of term, including the continued restriction on assemblies and indoor events. The 
AGM scheduled for next Tuesday has been postponed until term 2 – as instructed by my Education Director.  
 

Canteen operations – Governing Council 
Last week a survey in relation to canteen operations was sent to families. I thank all respondents and provide you 
with Canteen Service 2022 – Survey responses: 
Out of 65 responses: 

 95% responded with wanting a food service (canteen) – 62/65 

 42% responded with commitment to volunteering – 27 Yes/ 38 No 
In relation to potential time frequency can volunteer, the responses were: 

 19% Weekly 6/65 

 38% Fortnightly 12/65 

 38% Monthly 12/65 

 6% Termly 2/65 
This community response has been presented to Governing Council members. Engaging a canteen sub-committee 
through Governing Council early in Term 2 is a priority to manage re-opening a canteen service.  
Please consider your time to support the canteen from term 2. Committee members do not have to be members of 
Governing Council (aside from one Governing Council representative who will chair the sub-committee and report 
back to the Governing Council). 
 
When the Easter holiday break does arrive for all families – I wish you all a safe and enjoyable time. 
Once again, thanks for supporting the staff and students this term.  
 

Sam Winters                 Principal 

From the Principal… 

Together Inquire Inspire ~ Our view for the future 
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2021 Fundraising 

A big thank you to all involved in raising funds 
during the 2021 Fun Run. The school purchased 
Vinyl Targets for the gym in our Sports day 
teams. Don’t they look great!?! 

 

SAPSASA Swimming 

Congratulations to Keeley Henty-Charles, Annie 
Dalpiaz and Angus McRae who competed in the 
South West swimming championships on 
Monday the 21st of March. Keeley finished 3rd in 
all events including 50m, Freestyle, 100m 
Freestyle and 50m Backstroke. Angus finish 4th 
in his 50m Freestyle event and Annie finished 
6th in the 50m Freestyle and Breaststroke. 
Thank you to Shauna Henty for her help on the 
day. Well done to all involved.  

 
 
 

 

 
A reminder that Winter Sport notes are due this week (Friday 
week 9). Students are needed for teams in soccer, netball 
and football. If you are having trouble with the online 
registration, please contact Mr. B at 
nathan.bald959@schools.sa.edu.au. 

 

 

 

 
Nathan Bald           Sports Co-ordinator 

Sports  

REMINDER – Winter Sports Enrolments are due this week 



  

 

 

 

 

  

From the classroom 



 

  



 
 



 
Hello families! I'd like to let you all know that as of the end of Term 1, I will be heading off on maternity leave to have 
my second child, returning at the beginning of 2023. This is a very exciting and long-awaited event for our family that 
we are very much looking forward to. I wish the students every success for the rest of the year, and I will be checking in 
to see how everyone is going.  
 
The focus in Performing Arts this term has been music-listening, singing, playing, composing and connecting.  
 
 
Mrs DeLaine           Performing Arts 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Performing Arts 



  

Staff Spotlight 



Every lunchtime, teachers on yard duty are on the lookout for students going the 
extra mile and being truly outstanding helpers. Whether it be helping to clean up the 
yard or being extra welcoming to a new face, each one of these lunchtime legends 
have earned a nomination as a result of doing something awesome.  

The following students have been recognized as being Lunchtime Legends:  

 Robbie L 

 Logan M 

 Tahlia M 

 Angus R 

 Ethan GB 

 Hannah S 

 Sebastian J 

  

For each nomination, a student earns a ticket, to be placed in our barrel and drawn out (normally at 
assemblies). Each nomination goes in the draw and the winner gets a prize voucher from the front office! 
The names have now been drawn, and the winner of this week’s lunchtime legend is: 

 Ethan GB 

CONGRATULATIONS AND THANK YOU! KEEP UP THE GREAT WORK!  
 

Thank you making the effort to keep our school yard clean 😊  

 
 

 

 

Congratulations to the successful applicants of the 2022 Community Connections Committee. The group have already 

been busy with Harmony Day activities last week and are now looking into which other significant days they want to focus 

on this year and adding these to the SDPS calendar.  

RM 8 – Sarah and Brody    

RM 9 – Leo and Rubi    

RM 11 – Isabel and Maddie   

RM 2 – Mahli and Freddie   

RM 2A – Jazmin and Griffen     

RM 3 – Zara and Elke  

 
A huge thankyou to all the students, staff and parents who supported Harmony Week last week. All classes were 

exposed to multiple learning opportunities throughout the week which drove home the message that Everyone Belongs.  
House Captains have really been stepping up their initiative this year. Rather than waiting to be led by staff, captains 

are approaching staff with ideas forward thinking with what they need to organise ahead of time.   

Team Colours Day is this Friday, and we will look to match this up with the local Show Down each year. This is a 

fundraiser for our Sponsor Child, so if you can spare a gold coin, please send this along with your child.   

 

 
Chris Crabb          Student Wellbeing Leader  

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Wellbeing Wrap 

Lunchtime Legends 



                                                                       

April holiday program 

The April Vacation care program is open and is quickly booking out. We 

have lots of fun, outdoor excursions planned! All will follow a COVID safety 

management plan to ensure the safety of all our students. We will be open 

from Tuesday the 19th of April until Friday the 22nd of April and then 

reopening on Tuesday the 26th of April. Both Mondays of the holidays are 

public holidays. We are up to Priority 3 bookings, which is everyone so 

please book in ASAP before we book out. 

2022 Before and After School Care 

Bookings are now open for 2022 Before and After School Care. Please book via the Fully Booked. Bookings are as normal. Some 

days book up quickly, to avoid disappointment please pre-book your child in advance.  

Hats 

Please ensure you child has a spare hat packed for OSHC so they can play outside. 

Ezi Debit 

Statements are sent to families every second Monday and fees are taken out from 

your accounts on the Thursday of the same week. Please ensure you have sufficient 

funds to avoid a late payment fee.   

Acting Director  
Hello! I am Emily the new acting OSHC Director. I am loving becoming a part of the 

Seaview Downs community, thank you all for being so welcoming. I have been 
working part-time while completing my final student placement. I will be coming back 

full-time as of the 8th of April. I cannot wait to start to get to know you all better.  

 

 

Kind Regards,                                                                                                                                       

Emily Hicks  

OSHC Director 

 
  

OSHC/Vacation care 



 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Community notices  



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Extra-Curricular Soccer Opportunities: 
 
Football Star Academy offers football programs and is looking to commence working with Seaview Downs Primary 
School commencing term 2. The program is currently offered at Warradale Primary School each Saturday during 
school terms. 
The program will offer; 
-  Professional and safe program delivered by professional coaches with WWCC inclusive for kids from 5 to 12 of all 
levels of ability 

-  Player Pathways for elite players 
-  Build Confidence and develop a love for Football 

-  Delivered after school and/or weekends to suit the needs of families 

-  Keep kids active  

To be able to offer the program Seaview Downs Primary School and Football Star Academy are seeking interest from 
families.  
If you and your child are interested in the program at either Warradale Primary or a new program at Seaview Downs 
Primary please contact Scott Mates on 0408 812 771 or sa3.football@sportstaracademy.com to get further information. 
 
Kind regards 
Scott Mates 
Head Coach and Franchise Partner 
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For Your Information  

 

PARENT / CARER INPUT 

Please return to Front Office for the attention of Pauline Glover or email to pauline.glover60@gmail.com 

I would like to raise the following matter with Governing Council – 
 

............................................................................................................................................................................................ 
 

............................................................................................................................................................................................. 
 

Please supply contact details if you would like a school councillor to discuss this with you. 
 
NAME:_______________________                                              ___________ 
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